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Dear friends and colleagues, 

 

On Saturday, October 7th, the terror organization Hamas launched a 

barbaric attack on Israel. In the attack, more than 1,400 people were 

brutally murdered, thousands were injured and over 200 innocent 

children, babies, women, men and elderly were taken from their homes 

and are being held hostages in the Gaza Strip. 

 

Due to the war against Hamas, the Federation of Local Authorities in 

Israel is postponing MuniExpo 2024. 

The event, scheduled for February 20-22, 2024, will be postponed to a 

new date that will be communicated. 

  

We are grateful for your solidarity, support, and prayers, which come 

from all ends of the world and are highly appreciated.  

 

I hope to see you soon in Israel during better and more peaceful days. 

 

 

 

Best regards, 
 
Haim Bibas 
Mayor of Modi'in-Maccabim-Re'ut 
Chairman of the Federation of Local Authorities in Israel  
 
 
 
 


